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July 11, 2024 

Online Bond & Insurance Updates 

The Division is excited to announce the next phase of its modernization efforts with online transactions. 

Beginning October 1, 2024, the Division will only accept insurance and bond updates via the Dealer 

Portal. 

As a result, any bond or insurance renewals or updates submitted via email will not be accepted 

after September 30, 2024. Be mindful that if there is an active policy on file with the Division, when 

updating the new policy, do not check the “is active” button.  

Questions can be directed to dealers@sos.in.gov.  
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